
 
 

Nairobi PE Conducts Consular Mission in Mahe, Seychelles  
 

 
 
 

 
 
Consul General Edgar Tomas Q. Auxilian (2nd from the left) leads the consular team during the consular outreach 
mission in Mahe, Seychelles held from 24 to 25 November 2019. 

 
NAIROBI, 24 November 2019- The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi, Kenya conducted a 
consular mission in Mahe. Seychelles from 24 to 25 November 2019. The team led by 
Consul General Edgar Tomas Q. Auxilian and composed of Ms. Joanne David and Ms. 
Mydee Homena, processed a total of eighty one (81) applications for passport renewal 
and new application, four (4) applications for civil registry, and thirty three (33) 
applications for notarials/authentication as well as extended ATN service to a distressed 
Filipino couple. 
 



 
Ms. Rosita Parcou (4th from left) and Consul General Auxilian (8th ) together with the passport applicants during the 
consular mission in Seychelles. 
 

 The consular team entertained queries on reacquisition of citizenship, apostille 
convention and other consular matter. 
 
The Consular mission was successfully conducted with the support and cooperation of 
the members of the Filipino community in Mahe led by Mrs. Rosita Parcou, Mr. Edgar 
Alvarez and his wife, Mrs. Teresita Alvarez. 
 
The Filipino community expressed appreciation to the Embassy for attending to their 
consular needs through the conduct of the consular mission in Mahe.   
 
 
 



 
 
Nairobi PE Consular Team together with Mrs. Parcou (2nd) and Mr. Edgar and Mrs. Teresita Alvarez (middle) during 
the consular mission in Seychelles. 

 


